
Parents in 
Partnership 

Autumn Week 3 
 

 
Year 1 

As we approach the end of our third week the children are settling into their routines and starting to become more 

independent. 

I am pleased to let you know that Tapestry is back and we are ready to receive messages and photos! It is exactly the same 

as last year so please do share any homework or exciting news via Tapestry and I look forward to hearing from you. Please 

would you be so kind as to let the office know if you need any assistance with login details. 

English and Maths homework has been set for your child on IXL and details for this week’s work are shown below. 

Well done to everyone who has had a go this week. 

Can I also apologies, I was trying to be organised and set this week’s homework on Tuesday ready for Friday, however, in 

doing so everybody who logged in on Tuesday evening thought there was more homework! I am so sorry for the confusion 

and in future I will just upload it on the Friday, I will also add the link to the PiPs letter each as you will see below. I guess 

we are all getting use to using these systems! 

Thought for the Week 
This week our liturgy was based around the Gospel Value of kindness.  Please discuss this with your child and ask if they have any 
examples of showing kindness to others this week. 

School Council 
Next week we will be voting for our two school councillors for Year 1.  Please talk to your child about whether they wish to be 
considered – and to think of reasons why they think they would make a good school councillor. 
Maths 

In maths this week we have been 

finding one more than, one less than 

and starting to compare numbers. 

 

Maths Homework 

IXL Homework C8 

TT Rock Stars do have a go at your 

10 times table (this is ongoing, each 

week try to spend a little time 

practicing.) 

 
Literacy 

This week in class the children have 

been learning about sentences, 

using capital letters and full stops 

and thinking about good word 

choices.  

 

Literacy Homework 

   IXL Homework B3 

Many thanks for all your support 

with the homework tasks. 

Spellings 

Please find below the spelling list for Year 1 this week. This week we have been 

looking at the sounds l, z, spelt ll and ck and some high frequency words.    

Hazel 

 

Willow Oak 

can  

had 

well 

pull 

full 

wall 

buzz 

fizz 

back 

pal 

will 

well 

full 

wall 

buzz 

fizz 

back 

stick 

flick 

pal 

well 

pull 

full 

wall 

buzz 

fizz 

back 

stick 

flick 

pal 

Phonics  

We have been recapping the following sounds y,z, zz and qu.  Next week in your child’s 

book bag we will put a set of all the phonics they have learnt previously and each week 

we will add the sounds of the week for you to practice at home with your child. 

REMINDERS AND IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
Well done to everyone who has labelled their PE kit and jumpers etc. is now much easier to find the correct owner. Could we 

also ask that every child has a labelled drinks bottle every day? 

I know the children are busy making things and exploring for their topic homework which is fantastic, just before half term 

we will have a day were we invite the children to bring in things that they have been working on, we will confirm the exact 

date in the near future but it will be in the final week of this half term. 

 

Thank you so much and have a lovely weekend. Mrs. Batten, Mrs. Wilkins and Mrs. Gardner 

 

 


